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The Gartner evaluation stated the system was NOT qualified to meet the standards 

to be used for the 2024 election (emphasis added); therefore, voters need answers 

and a voting system that actually works fairly and not a runaround to avoid 

transparency. OPPOSE Senate Bill 1538 on every level during this short session until 

it fails. Vote NO. 


